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Report of the Hall of Fame Committee 
To the 24rd Annual IGRA Convention 

 
Saturday, November 01, 2008 

 
The Hall of Fame Committee met on Friday, October 31, 2008.  A total of 13 persons attended 
the meeting, 12 of which were voting members.  A list of attendees is attached to this report.  I 
want to thank the members of the committee for their dedication and hard work. 
 
Discussion included: 
 
Current nomination process seems to be working. 
 
Ways to collect more/better data for bios. 
 
The need to ask for and collect more information about nominees up front on the application 
form. 
 
We also talked about the need to do a better job reminding hosting associations how and when to 
nominate people to the IGRA Hall of Fame.  We will be asking our WEB Master to work on 
reminders on the WEB site. 
 
Committee Recommendation: 
No Recommendations at this time for convention floor.  
 
Bob Pimentel 
Chairman, IGRA Hall of Fame Committee 
 


